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Dear Editor:
I wish to submit a research article for publication in Journal of Substance, titled “Tobacco Smoke Exposure among Women in Turkey and Determinants”. The paper was coauthored by Şeyda Ünver.
This study investigated the relationship between the demographic and socioeconomic conditions of women aged 15 years and older, and their exposure to secondhand smoke (SHS) in Turkey. In general, it highlights the main determinants of developing successful strategies for the prevention of the negative health effects of passive smoking in Turkey. We believe that our study makes a significant contribution to the literature because there has been limited research on the exposure of women to tobacco smoke in Turkey. 
Further, we believe that this paper will be of interest to the readership of your journal because knowing the determinants of tobacco smoke could be helpful in developing strategies to alleviate the impact of SHS exposure on public health. The study is demographically representative of the whole country and enables international comparisons while shedding light on national needs.
This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or in entirety and is not under consideration by another journal. We have read and understood your journal’s policies, and we believe that neither the manuscript nor the study violates any of these. There are no conflicts of interest to declare.
Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
[Ömer Alkan]
[Ataturk University]
[Department of Econometrics, Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences, Ataturk University, Yakutiye/Erzurum, Turkey]
[GSM: ….]
[oalkan@atauni.edu.tr]
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